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In Favor of HB 1510 

ND Representatives 

My family is in favor of HB 1510, It is good idea to be on offense against a 

tyrannical federal government. The federal government does not have the 

constitutional or legal authority to mandate that private businesses require their 

employees to inject medicine into their bodies as a condition of employment. But 

this is not merely an issue of legality. The entire rationale for the vaccine mandate 

is fatally flawed as a matter of both public health and economic policy. 

In addition to evidence of waning vaccine efficacy, it is clear there are potential 

side effects of the vaccine for someone who received the shot. These range from 

such minor issues as fatigue to potentially fatal side effects like blood clots and 

myocarditis. The Johnson & Johnson vaccine was briefly paused in April 2021 due 

to 28 documented cases of blood clots. Both the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines 

have also shown 789 documented myocarditis cases, particularly in younger 

adults. These numbers only reflect documented patient reports and may not 

account for unreported side effects. 

I am in favor of HB 1510. 

 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army (Retired) 

 

 

 

 



 

 


